
Minutes of the Meeting of the Marion Township Planning Commission 
May 3, 2016 

 
Present:  Matthew Wensel, Christie Pace, John Dillon and Louise Biancuzzo 
 
Guests: Liz Lose - Centre County Planning 
 
Public comment: None 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:29 by Wensel with the pledge of allegiance to the flag. 
 
Dillon made a motion to approve the minutes of the Marion Township Planning Commission meeting of 
March 1, 2016. Wensel seconded the motion.  All voted in favor of the motion.   
 
Pace made a motion to approve the minutes of the Marion Township Planning Commission meeting of 
April 5, 2016.  Wensel seconded the motion.  All voted in favor of the motion. 
 
Old Business:   
 
Liz Lose of Centre County Planning presented the draft Land Uses 2025 Year.  There was review and 
discussion of the County recommendation for our land use planning map. 
 
New Business:     
 
Dillon made a motion that the Marion Township Planning Commission suggest to the Board of 
Supervisors that they write a letter to the Centre County Planning Commission asking that final 
subdivision approval not be granted until the secretary of the township sends them a receipt or indicates 
the Park-in-lieu fee has been paid by the developer.  Wensel seconded the motion.  All voted in favor of 
the motion. 
 
Wensel made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:31 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
 
Louise Biancuzzo, Secretary 
Marion Township Planning Commission 
 
 
                                                                                                                                  
Matthew Wensel, Chairman     Christie Pace, Vice Chairman 
 
 
                                                                      
Rick Dillon 


